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Subject:  Establish Mapping Bulletins
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There are many changes occurring in the mapping world at PG&E due to a variety of reasons:
DEDSA, OIS, TPL, SAP, USA, PCLeak, etc. Many of the these programs require revisions
or clarifications in the way mapping is accomplished. To ensure everyone is quickly
informed of these changes, we are establishing "Mapping Bulletins."

Mapping Bulletins cover singular issues that require immediate attention or clarification.
These bulletins are being developed in accordance with DCS standard D-S0420. Information
in these bulletins will be marked mandatory or informational. All mandatory changes should
be treated as standards until they are included in the next revision of the applicable standard.
Within 12 months, the appropriate standard or guideline will be updated to reflect the
changes shown in the Mapping Bulletins.

Please begin collecting these bulletins and keep them in the designated sections of your
Mapping Manuals (Gas Mappers Manual Section 01, Electric Mappers Manual Section 02).
This is our first step in updating your mapping reference material. We will distribute these
mapping bulletins by Email and the bulletins will also be available and maintained in the
IT&RM website.

Questions about these bulletins should be referred to:

Electric mapping, JTM Time Cards
Gas mapping, USA
TPL/Franchise, PCLeak
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E&P Directors

Mapping Supervisors
Lead Mappers

IT&RM Leads

Information Technology & Record Management
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